
 
 

May 19, 2021 
 
Dear Grade 7 parents, 
 
We are looking forward to all our Grade 7 Year End coming up in the next month.  To help with your planning, 
here are some details. 
 
Memory Books –  
In previous years, the PAC has taken photos and put together our Year Books. Due to COVID, we were unable 
to have this happen this year. Thankfully, our Grade 7 team has put together a Memory Book for our Grade 7 
students (they will not be distributed to the school population). These books are available for $10.00 each and 
will be distributed during the last week of classes in June. Purchases can be made through School Cash OnLine  
starting on May 20th.  Deadline for purchasing is June 14, 2021. 
 
Spirit Days 
To help with our excitement, we will be celebrating the last few weeks of school with some Spirit Days. 
Students are highly encouraged to show their spirit and leadership by participating in these fun and simple 
theme days.  
 May 27 – Twin Day 
 June 10 – Jersey or Team Day 
 June 21 – Dress Your Best Day 
 
June 21 – Dress Your Best Day 
One June 21st, students are encouraged to Dress Your Best. We will also use this day to record our Promotion 
Ceremony. Due to COVID Protocols, this will be a closed ceremony, for each class. In other words, each class 
will have their own ceremony, taking place in the gym. Students will be recognized individually, and presented 
with a certificate and medal.  
 
June 23 – Streaming of Promotion Ceremony 
On June 23 at 4:00pm, parents and family members are invited to watch the recording of the Promotion 
Ceremony at home. Students are asked to sign into their TEAMS account, using their Bayridge credentials, and 
share this recording on line. This is the opportunity to see your son/daughter take part in this final celebration 
of their elementary career. This is a one time streaming of the event.  
 
If you have any further questions, please contact any member of the grade team. 
 
Sincerely,  
Mr. Murti (Div 1) 
Ms. Seath (Div 2) 
Mr. Smith (Div 13) 
Ms. Saito (Principal) 

https://surreyschools.schoolcashonline.com/

